
 

Dear Bidders, 

 

In response to the emailed queries that we received, the Property and Supply Management Division 

(PSMD) hereby issue clarifications as follows:  

 

For Augusto Patacsil:  

- Requesting for a softcopy of the RFQ. 

 Requested softcopy of the RFQ will be sent once it is updated. 

 

- Requesting for an Ocular Inspection 

 Ocular Inspection of the site will be entertained starting August 1 until 5, except 

weekends. Pls. coordinate with the end-user represented by Engr. Charles Baltazar 

of the Facilities and Maintenance Division (FMD) for the schedule. His email is 

cmbaltazar@treasury.gov.ph. A Site Inspection Certificate shall be issued by the 

end-user for the purpose and shall be part of the documentary requirements of this 

Project.   

 

For Atlasprimus Construction Services:  

- Requesting for the Bill of Quantities (BOQ) 

 The would-be bidders will be required to make a Site Inspection to ensure that their 

proposal, which shall include the Bill of Quantities (BOQ), is accurate. 

 

A new RFQ shall be issued reflecting the changes in the documentary requirements. Bidders are 

encouraged to use the new RFQ. Quotation/s that has been submitted earlier than the posting date 

of this Bid Bulletin shall still be considered provided that the specifications and documentations 

being proposed are compliant with the requirements of the End-User and the existing rules of R.A. 

9184 and its IRR.  

The deadline of submission of quotations for the Supply of Labor and Materials for the Waterproofing 

of Various Areas of The Bureau of the Treasury Central Office shall be rescheduled from August 2, 

2024 at 12:00PM to August 6, 2024 at 12:00PM, in consideration to the changes made in the Request for 

Quotations. The Property and Supply Management Division will no longer entertain additional queries. 


